
 
 

Week ending 
29/9/17

Daisy Class
'Listening'

Parent Talk

Many thanks to all those who 
could attend the parent talks 

this week. A detailed 
PowerPoint can be found 
under 'Nursery' on the 
school website. Our half 

termly Learning Map can also 
be found there too. 

Our focus this week:
We have been learning to listen. 
Listening Lizzy has shown us how 

having 'eyes looking, ears 
listening, mouth closed and hands 
in our lap' really help us to listen. 

Show your grown up your good 
listening. We have also talked a 

little about Autumn and we will be 
exploring this more next week. 

Class reps

Thank you to those of you 
who have volunteered to be 

class reps in AM Daisy Class. 
If you would like to be a 

class rep for PM Daisy class, 
please speak to Miss Roberts 

for more information.

Events coming up
Zoolab: 6th November

Story Storks: 5th December 
(Helpers needed!)

Panto and Christmas Party: 
12th December

(No AM session - All children 
in PM)

Reminders

Please make sure you supply 
a photo of all the people who 

will regularly collect your 
children as soon as possible.   

Thank you very much to 
those who have done this 

already.

PSA
The Fern Hill PSA is a fantastic 

group of parents who work 
together to fundraise and support 

the school. It is a great 
opportunity to meet other 

parents too! The first meeting is 
on Thursday 5th October at 

6.30pm and everyone is welcome. 


